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In regards to HB2006, I totally disagree with this measure, and the blatant attempt to 

erode, and remove our Constitutional 2nd Amendment rights to own and bear arms. 

Why has this measure not come before we the people? I want to represent myself in 

these matters. Not someone who does not even know my personal tastes and 

hobbies. Thankyou. 


